
 
No.: AIBSNLEA/CHQ/ED (Fin)/2011-12/      Dated: 10.05.2011 
 
 
To  
Ms. Geeta Rau 
ED(Fin.), BSNL 
New Delhi-110001 
 
Subject: - Granting of grace mark to the JAO-Part II exam – Reg. 
 
 
Respected Madam, 

  
It is to bring to your kind notice that an issue regarding granting of grace mark to the 

JAO-Part II exam, which was held during Jan’10, is not considered by the Corporate Office 

despite individual representations from the affected candidates. One of the affected 

candidates from Orissa has gone to CAT and a judgment favoring the candidate has been 

delivered in April’11.  

The AIBSNLEA has taken up this case, when the same was represented by a 

candidate from NE-II Circle and sent a letter to Director HR to implement the orders of 

CAT. As considering all such cases will result in posting of many JAO candidates and 

helpful to BSNL. 

It is therefore requested to kindly intervene in the matter so that Hon’ble CAT 

judgment is implemented. 

 With kind regards,  
   
                                                                                                               
                                                                                                            Yours sincerely,  
                  -sd- 
Encls: A/A          (PRAHLAD RAI) 
          General Secretary 

 
Copy to: 

The PGM (FP), BSNL CO, New Delhi-110001 
 
 
 
 

 


